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Katyal, Himanshu

From: Jack Sekhon < >
Sent: 2021/01/07 9:19 PM
To: Katyal, Himanshu
Subject: [EXTERNAL]File No.  OZS-2020-0022, Ward 6, Address 10799 Creditview Rd

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Hello Himanshu, 
 
I am writing about the proposed project at 10799 Creditview Rd, 
 
I am totally against the project. 
 
I am resident of  and I don't want any further development around our neighbor hood.  It is already too 
congested with all the new homes and townhomes that have been built in and around the area. 
 
The city needs to bring in businesses to Brampton and not just keep building homes in Brampton. 
 
Thank you. 
 
J Sekhon 


